
September 18, 1955

Dear Dr. Hollaender:

There will certainly be a vary heavy demand for access to the recent
Symposiumepublication on Genetic Recombination during the next few years
among my staxiants— poth my own Laboratory folleasues, and registrants in
our courses. I realize this is an inordinate request, bet Lf your supplies
would parnit, we could make excellent use of as many as four additional
copies.

I have had many remests for reprints of my own article which doubtless

will be duplicated by your ow distributda@nnof the entire volume, Would you
let ms know, in general, how this is being distributede.g., are you sending
4t to every researcher or teacher who asks for it? If so, is that advertised?

With best regards,
Yours gincerely


